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ICYMI: Ramp from San Jose Boulevard to I-295 North to Close for 

Construction May 16-19 
 

JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – As part of an interchange improvement project at I-295 and 

San Jose Boulevard (State Road 13), the ramp from southbound San Jose Boulevard to 

I-295 North will close this weekend to finish the proposed ramp construction and move 

traffic into the new ramp configuration, weather and unforeseen circumstances 

permitting. 

The ramp will close at 8 p.m. Friday, May 16 and reopen by 6 a.m. Monday, May 19. 

During the closure, drivers will take I-295 South to the Old St. Augustine Road exit, 

where they will be able to access I-295 North as shown in the map below. 
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Watson Civil Construction was awarded the $16.8 million contract to complete a 

resurfacing project on San Jose Boulevard from south of I-295 to north of Sunbeam 

Road and a companion project that includes widening and reconstruction of the ramp 

from San Jose Boulevard to I-295. Completion is estimated in early 2026, weather and 

unforeseen circumstances permitting.  

Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 

2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on X, at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by visiting 

nflroads.com. Drivers seeking real-time traffic alerts may visit www.FL511.com or 

download the FL511 app. 
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